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CHRISTMAS PARENT TEA
Join us for a festive Parent Tea - our 
traditional Friday tea plus a wonderful 
performance put on by our students.  
The show will being prompty at 2:00pm. 
Don’t miss out!

DRESS LIKE AN ELF DAY!
We have had a lot of fun with this special 
day in the past years and are excited 
to introduce our new 
students and staff to 
the joy of being an elf!  
Wear your festive gear, 
jingle bells and tinsel 
to help us celebrate 
the last day of school 
before the holidays!  
If students prefer not 
to come in costume, 
full school uniform  
will be required.

NOVEMBER SUCCESSES!
1st Offical WCC Meeting
The first official WCC meeting took place 
on Nov 9th. We are excited about the 
many events they have planned and want 
to thank all of the parents who have and 
will support The Oxford School this year!

Grand Piano Donation
The Oxford School received a generous 
donation of a baby grand piano! The piano 
will stay in the Oxford Hall to be used 
during Tea and special events. It was  
given in honour and as a dedication to the 
“Sandra Hurley Tea” tradition that is held 
every Friday afternoon to celebrate the 
learning that has taken place that week. We 
are so greatful for this generous donation.

Consequently, we have an extra piano 
that we would like to offer to a family in 
exchange for a donation toward our music 
department. Please see Mr Friesen or Mrs 
Forgie to express your interest.

Parent Teacher Interviews
We hope you found the teacher interviews 
informative and that you are fully up to 
date on the progress of your children. It’s 
great to see the support from the parents 
and the community. As the saying goes “It 
takes a village to raise a child”.

Woodstock Santa Claus Parade
Our second Santa Claus parade was a 
huge success. Our students enjoyed the 
experience and we captured the Runner 

Up award for School Spirit!  
Congratulations and thank you for  
representing The Oxford School.

Potuck Lunch
The Potluck lunch was wonderful once 
again! The WCC hosted a feast for the 
students and staff right in our own kitchen 
and Oxford Hall. Thank you to all parents 
who prepared and served food for this 
event! A great time was had by all! 

Volleyball Playoffs
Our teams competed in the playoff  
games this month. They played with grit 
and determination and demonstrated huge 
improvement since the beginning of the 
season! Congratulations and great job!

Kameron, Grade 4
He shared his lunch when someone 
forgot theirs and he went out of his 
way to help clean the classroom 
even though it wasn’t his mess.

Dylan, Grade 4
Helping Kameron do his slideshow.

Kayden, Grade 5
When the class left a mess in the 
art room, he swept and cleaned  
for everyone.

Grace & Owen, Grade 8
Every Friday Grace & Owen are  
the last G8 students to leave, after 
helping put chairs and tables away 
they come to clean the kitchen and 
help wash, clean and put away  
dishes. Very rarely do they leave 
until everything is put away.

Maya, Grade 2
Maya was being mindful helping/
watching out for another student 
making sure he didn’t trap his  
fingers in the door and directed  
him back to class after break.

Miss Van Haeren
Thank you for fixing Lucas’s  
shoe when it broke.

Finn, Grade 4
For helping another student get  
her toy down from a tree when  
it was stuck.

Ryerson, Grade 1
For sharing her Halloween sticker 
collection so we could use them  
in our planners.

Aidan, Ty & Ethan, Grade 7
They were very kind, patient and 
understanding of one another 
when solving their escape room 
task in Language.

Pierson, Grade 7
He helped Ethan by packing up  
his trombone when he was running 
late to deliver the milk.

Ben, Grade 7
When there were only two people 
to stack chairs, he helped.

Tianna, Grade 4
She consistently helped others this 
week, held doors, invited people 
to work in her group and recycled 
paper off the floor. She was always 
smiling and trying her best.

Aarwin & Richard, Grade 8
They always say thank you when 
the door is held open for
them at recess, every single time.

Willem, Grade 3
Willem helped Benson clean up his 
lunch when it fell on the floor.

Spencer, JK
When Rayn and Oren wanted the 
same sticker, Spencer solved the 
problem by giving his sticker to 
them and choosing another.

What’s  
Happening 

in December

December

HOUSE POINT STANDINGS
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3
Intermediate  
Co-Ed Volleyball 
Tournament
9:30am

4
Jr Boys Volleyball 
Tournament
9:30am

5
Jr Girls Volleyball 
Tournament
9:30am

6
Grade 4-8 Field Trip
“Sideshow” at WCI

7

8 9 10 11 12 13

Christmas 
Parent Tea

14

15 16 17 18 

Dress Like An 
Elf Day

19
Christmas Break 
Begins

20
Christmas Break

21
Christmas Break

22
Christmas Break

23
Christmas Break

24
Christmas Eve
Christmas Break

25

Merry  
Christmas!

26
Boxing Day
Christmas Break

27
Christmas Break

28
Christmas Break

29
Christmas Break

30
Christmas Break

31
New Years Eve 
Christmas Break

25

Happy  
New Year!

dates to remember
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3
INTERMEDIATE CO-ED  
VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT
Carling Heights Optimist Community Centre 
656 Elizabeth Street, London
9:30am

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 4
JUNIOR BOYS 
VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT
Carling Heights Optimist Community Centre 
656 Elizabeth Street, London
9:30am

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5
JUNIOR GIRLS 
VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT
Carling Heights Optimist Community Centre 
656 Elizabeth Street, London
9:30am

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 6
GRADE 4-8 FIELD TRIP
Students to attend a performance  
of “Sideshow” at WCI

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13
CHRISTMAS PARENT TEA
Traditional Friday Tea plus  
a Christmas Performance
2:00pm to 3:30pm

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18
DRESS LIKE AN ELF DAY
Dress like an elf to celebrate the last  
day of school before Christmas Break.

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 18 TO 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 3, 2020
CHRISTMAS BREAK
We wish all our WTS students & families  
a safe, joyful Holiday & a Happy New Year!

December

THE TOS EVENT CALENDAR IS ALSO AVAILABLE ONLINE AT THEOXFORDSCHOOL.CA/CALENDAR

VISIT US  ONLINETHEOXFORDSCHOOL.CAOnline resources, current school  
news, upcoming events & more!PR
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Reminder!
Please remember to label  

your child’s uniform &  

outerwear with their name! 

Labels can be purchased 

through our fundraising link:

www.oxfordsch
ool.loveablelabe

ls.ca

 Happy
Holidays

to all our  

TOS Students  

& Families!


